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July 5, 2001
Planning Committee
City of Richmond
Re: Rezoning of the road end of Princess Street Ref #01-188657

Amber and David Williamson
6461 Dyke Road
Richmond BC

To the planning committee members,

We would like to express our support for Dana Westermark’s
proposal to rezone the road end of Princess Street. We like the idea
of having another restored heritage house in our area. This area is
unique and continues to draw walkers, joggers, cyclists,
rollerbladers and car traffic. This would be an ideal place for a bed
and breakfast and this business will be very successful. So far we
are very happy with the Cedar Developments new residential
development adjacent to the road end and like the idea of putting
old and new together.

We do however have a concern about not having any resolution
about what is happening with the lane beside our house. We would
like to know if this rezoning of the road end is going to impact
what options we have for closing the lane beside our house.

Sincerely,

(bt G W=

Amber and David Williamson

Cc David Brownlee
Curtis Eyestone
Dana Westermark
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